INTRODUCTION OF TARIFF SPECIFICATION
CODES (TSCs) ON MOTOR VEHICLES
IMPORTED FROM NON-SACU COUNTRIES

Importers and Customs Clearing and Forwarding Agents are informed of the introduction of the Tariff
Specification Codes (TSCs) which are to be used when declaring motor vehicles in the
ASYCUDAWorld, with effect from 23rd March, 2020.

The TSCs are necessary because they provide additional descriptive information such as the year of
manufacture, model and any other details that will assist in uniquely identifying the motor vehicles
being declared.

A detailed guideline on this subject can be obtained by visiting the SRA website at www.sra.org.sz.
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